
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 22, 2016 

 

Robert Bentley 

Governor 

State Capitol 

600 Dexter Avenue  

Montgomery, Alabama 

   

RE: Resignation 

 

Dear Governor Bentley: 

 

 Please accept this letter of resignation from the position of Director of Homeland 

Security and Secretary of the Alabama Law Enforcement Agency effective immediately. 

 

 It has been a privilege to serve the people of Alabama in this position to which you so 

graciously appointed me.  Thank you for your confidence in me and the opportunity to foster 

public safety for the citizens of our state. 

  

        Sincerely, 

 

 

 

        Spencer Collier 

 

  

 

 

 

Accepted:  ___________________________ 

  Robert Bentley, Governor 
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